

RECEIVED CLERK'S OFFICE

APR 18 2005

STATE OF ILLINOIS
Pollution Control Board

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan
ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Dorothy M. Gunn, Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board James R. Thompson Center 100 W. Randolph Street, Suite 11-500 Chicago, Illinois 60601

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23

Dear Ms. Gunn:

Enclosed are the Attorney General's Office responses to citizen complaint letters received with regard to the above-referenced rules. The letters request that a hearing be held in Southern Illinois for the proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601

(312) 814-0609

jtomas@atg.state.il.us

Enc.



Lisa Madigan
ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Sarah Blades 3 Union Ave. Apt. C McLeansboro, Illinois 62859-1914

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Ms. Blades:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Jim Bowling R.R. #1 P. O. Box 208 Dahlgren, Illinois 62828

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Mr. Bowling:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

sennifer A Tomas

Chicago, Illinois 60601



Lisa Madigan
ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Mathew P. Cherry 269 E. St. Louis Street Nashville, Illinois 62263

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Mr. Cherry:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Duane Doty 111 Kate Street Careterville, Illinois 62918

Re: <u>Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.</u>

Dear Mr. Doty:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



Lisa Madigan

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Lori K. Echols 321 S. 11th St. Bonnie, Illinois 62816

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Ms. Echols:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



Lisa Madigan
ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Jean Germann 1714 Isabella Ave. Mt. Vernon, Illinois 62864

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Ms. Germann:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Beth Giacomo 5548 State Route 127 Pinckneyville, Illinois 62274

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Ms. Giacomo:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan
ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Dennis Hillen 705 S. 44th Street Mt. Vernon, Illinois 62864

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Mr. Hillen:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Marvin Johnson 1205 E. 3rd St. Centralia, Illinois 62801

Re: <u>Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.</u>

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



Lisa Madigan

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Dan King 306 West 3rd Street Ina, Illinois 62846

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Mr. King:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan
ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Jay P. Koch #7 Hunters Ridge Vernon, Illinois 62864

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Mr. Koch:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan
ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Melanie Martin 3108 Apple Avenue Mt. Vernon, Illinois 62864

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Ms. Martin:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



Lisa Madigan

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Rhonda McCowen 21526 N. Tolle Lane Texico, Illinois 62889

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Ms. McCowen

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan
ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Sallie Minks 6029 E. Dayton Drive Nashville, Illinois 62263

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Ms. Minks:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Mark Owens Box 203 Ina, Illinois 62846

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Mr. Owens:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



Lisa Madigan
ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Monica A. Piasecki 6295 E. Illinois Hwy 15 Woodlawn, Illinois 62864

Re: <u>Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.</u>

Dear Ms. Piasecki:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan
ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Todd A. Piper P. O. Box 1003 Mt. Vernon, Illinois 62864

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Mr. Piper:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



Lisa Madigan

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Robert J. Pulfrey 810 South Main St. Benton, Illinois 62812

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Ms. Pulfrey:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan
ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Robert J. Pulfrey 810 South Main St. Benton, Illinois 62812

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Ms. Pulfrey:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



Lisa Madigan
ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Daniel R. Ruark 1881 Richview Road Mt. Vernon, Illinois 62864

Re: <u>Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.</u>

Dear Mr. Ruark:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Tyler Sink 1402 N. Duquoin Street Benton, Illinois 62812

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Mr. Sink:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Barry F. Sink 10964 Lincoln Ave Benton, Illinois 62812

Re: <u>Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.</u>

Dear Mr. Sink:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



Lisa Madigan ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Lisa Watson 6159 Peach Road Iuka, Illinois 62849

Re: <u>Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.</u>

Dear Ms. Watson:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely.

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Dennis Schweigert 250B Southwoods Columbia, Illinois 62236

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Mr. Schweigert:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



Lisa Madigan ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Linda Tomaszerwski P. O. Box 25 Radom, Illinois 62876

Re: <u>Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.</u>

Dear Ms. Tomaszerwski:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Connie L. Connaway 2806 College Street Mt. Vernon, Illinois 62864

Re: <u>Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.</u>

Dear Ms. Connaway:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601



STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan
ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 15, 2005

Sent Via First Class U.S. Mail

Ross Bunton 105 South Crosno Bonnie, Illinois 62816

Re: Illinois Pollution Control Board Proposed Rules 04-22 and 04-23.

Dear Mr. Bunton:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Rules 04-22 and 04-23. The Illinois Attorney General's Office appreciates your concern regarding hearings on these proposed rules. The Attorney General's Office has contacted the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency ("Illinois EPA") with regard to your concern that no hearings have been scheduled in Southern Illinois. The proposed rules are now before the Illinois Pollution Control Board. The Attorney General's Office has every confidence that the Illinois Pollution Control Board will make the appropriate and necessary decisions regarding the location of hearings. The Pollution Control Board is being made aware of your concerns by copy of this letter.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jennifer A. Tomas

Assistant Attorney General

Environmental Bureau

188 W. Randolph Street, Suite 2001

Chicago, Illinois 60601